Dodge County Board of Supervisors
November 10, 2021 — 6:00 p.m.
Administration Building - Juneau, Wisconsin

The November 10, 2021 meeting of the Dodge County Board of Supervisors was called to order by
Chairman Russell Kottke at 6:03 p.m.

The Board rose to say the Pledge of Allegiance.

Roll call was taken by the Chief Deputy County Clerk with all Supervisors being in attendance with
exception of Supervisors Fink, Greshay, Guckenberger, Hilbert, Houchin, Johnson, Kemmel, Kenevan, Macheel,
Maly, Priesgen, Schultz, Yaroch who had previously asked to be excused, and Supervisors Berres, Caine and

Siegmann.

Chairman Kottke introduced Brett Remington, President of Blue Rock WI, who recapped the main ideas of
the strategic plan. Mr. Remington distributed worksheets to the Board members for the continuation of the
development of action plans for the strategic priorities. Mr. Remington gave broad examples of action plans for
the Quality of Life priority and asked the members to divide into groups and add action items for the five priorities.

Mr. Remington distributed draft mission statements, vision statements and core values and asked members
to review them, and to be prepared to talk about them in December.

At 8:06 p.m., Supervisor Frohling made a motion to adjourn until Wednesday, December 15, 2021 at 6:00
p.m. Supervisor Nickel seconded the motion to adjourn. The motion carried by voice vote.

Strategic Priorities

1. Infrastructure

2. Water Quality

3. Business Support/Workforce Issues
4. Housing

5. Quality of Life



